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SAS expands Copenhagen hub with new
destinations and summer leisure routes

SAS continues to build out its global hub at Copenhagen Airport by adding two
new destinations — Wroclaw and Bilbao — as part of a strategy to strengthen
Scandinavian connectivity. Looking ahead to the peak summer season of
2025, SAS will introduce five new leisure routes, offering travelers an even
wider selection of holiday destinations and cementing Copenhagen’s position
as a key travel hub in Northern Europe.

SAS continues to expand the Copenhagen hub with two new destinations in the Summer
2025 schedule: the historic city of Wroclaw in southwestern Poland and Bilbao in
Northern Spain. These new routes follow the recent launch of flights to Seoul, bringing the
total number of new routes from Copenhagen to 19 for the upcoming summer season.

This expansion reinforces Copenhagen's role as a global hub, offering travelers seamless
connections across the Nordics, Europe, and long-haul destinations.

"With the addition of Wroclaw and Bilbao, along with the launch of 19 new routes from
Copenhagen, we remain committed to enhancing connectivity and meeting the diverse
travel preferences of our customers. Copenhagen continues to serve as a pivotal
international gateway to and from Scandinavia and Northern Europe”, says Henrik
Winell, Vice President Network at SAS.

Along with hub developments, SAS is enhancing the peak summer schedule with five new
leisure routes, offering travelers even greater access to popular holiday destinations. From
Copenhagen, two new leisure routes will be introduced: Cagliari, the capital of Sardinia,
and Varna on Bulgaria's Black Sea coast.

Oslo will gain direct flights to the Greek island of Rhodes, while Bergen will connect
directly to Malaga-Costa del Sol in Spain. Stockholm will introduce a new route to Bodg, a
gateway to outdoor adventures in northern Norway.

With these additions, SAS' summer network will encompass 240 routes, including 108
from Copenhagen, 63 from Stockholm, and 50 from Oslo, alongside additional routes
from Gothenburg, Bergen, Stavanger, Trondheim, and Kristiansand.

These developments underline SAS' dedication to adapting the network to diverse travel
needs. By expanding the Copenhagen base and introducing new leisure destinations,
SAS aims to provide a flexible and comprehensive network for the upcoming summer
season.
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SAS, Scandinavia's leading airline since 1946, operates from its principal hub at Copenhagen
Airport (CPH), complemented by hubs in Oslo (OSL) and Stockholm (ARN).

Our mission is to connect Scandinavia with the world and the world with Scandinavia. Each
year, SAS serves more than 25 million passengers and transports 60 000 tons of cargo to 135
destinations across Europe, the USA, and Asia. With a passionate workforce of over 10,000
colleagues, we collaborate with partners and customers to drive transformative changes in
aviation. We are committed to achieving net-zero emissions by 2050, embodying the visionary
spirit of our founders: “To move from the old to what is about to come, is the only tradition
worth keeping”. Innovation and societal progress are at the heart of everything we do. SAS
joined SkyTeam in September 2024 and together with our partner airlines we offer a wide
network worldwide.

For more information, visit our website at www.flysas.com or follow us on social media for the
latest updates and promotions.


http://www.flysas.com/

